St Margaret's at Hasbury Church of England Primary School and Nursery

Hagley Road, Halesowen, West Midlands B63 4QD

Headteacher: Mrs S Shepherd





20th September2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Harvest Service 25.9.19 @ 14:30

Our Harvest service on Wednesday 25th September, will be held in our Upper Years' hall, due to building work taking place in St Margaret's Church over the next couple of weeks. This means that our seating capacity is limited and, unfortunately we will have to restrict visitors to the service to one member per family.

A ticket will be issued next week.

Thank you for your understanding.

Kind regards

Mrs Shepherd

Head teacher











